FAIRBANKS NATIVE ASSOCIATION GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 9. June 1964

The general meeting of the FNA was called to order by President Ralph Perdue at 8:pm June 9, 1964 at the Hospitality House.

The minutes of the last meeting were read and approved.

Treasurers report was given and approved.

Under old business: Mary Jane Fate gave a very interesting and detailed report on the Centennial Committee meeting she had attended in Anchorage the previous week-end.

Ed Lutzen gave a report on the Education Committee. He reported he had met with several members of the Cook Inlet Ass"n and they had agreed to work with this Committee on better education for the Native children.

Everyone was asked to bring a new member to the next meeting. At that time plans would be formulated for a social gathering to be held during the Golden Days where initiation of the new members would take place.

A motion was made by Mary Jane Fate and seconded by Thelma Thompson that the Ass'n pay the fare of our respresentative Ralph Perdue to and from the Chiefs' Conference at Tanana. The motion was carried.

A thank-you letter was read from Mrs. Rasmussen, Girks and Staff of the Hospitality House for a Perculator donated by the Ass'n.

There was a discussion on donations to the flood victims from Stevens Village. Mary Jane Fate agreed to check with the Red Cross at the school where they are housed, to offer our assistance.

The date of the next meeting was set for first Tuesday of July.

The business part of the meeting was adjourned so Ed Lutzen could show the group slides of the Earthquake damage.

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED.

s/ Bev Huhndorf

Bev Huhndorf Secretary